
 

 

 
 

19th Jun. 2023 
 
To: Valued Customer 
 
From: Littelfuse Product Management 
 
Subject: Marking change from UR to cURus for specific Cartridge fuses 
 
 
With regards to the above reference, Littelfuse would like to inform you that the UR marking on 
  
fuse caps and label would be changed from            to                for specific Cartridge fuses.  
 
Please refer to the below example for the details for this change.   
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For all the affected part numbers, the fuses were actually certified to cURus many years ago. As 
such, this change is to make the marking on the fuse caps and label consistent with what the 
fuses were certified to. 
 
There are no changes to the existing certificates, no changes in the form, fit and function of the 
fuses.  There is no change to the part number.  
 
We would do the running change for shipments from Jul.15th, 2023 onwards 
 
Part numbers affected are shown on the Excel sheet as per attached.  
 
Please let us know should you have further queries. 
 
 
Best Regards; 
 
Style Liu 
Global Product Manager 
SLiu@Littelfuse.com 
Tel - +86 512 67613189-2251 


